6th September 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
Updating Records
If you have moved house, changed your e-mail address or mobile number over the summer holidays please can I ask you to let the school office know, we can then amend your details.
Also, can I please ask that you send your child into school with their own water bottle with pop up lid, an increasing number of children are either asking for cups which we don't have enough to go around or sharing bottles which is not hygienic.  If you wish to purchase a water bottle from school these are £1 each from the school office.
Many thanks
Kind Regards
Adam Croft
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